
Notice of New Year's First Shipment Campaign for the vendors

     We will be holding our annual "New Year's First Shipment Campaign" until February 
28, 2023 (Tuesday) for vendors only!

     We are offering great deals on our popular Hatsu series and frozen chicks!
     You can order as many boxes as you like during the campaign period.

     Please take advantage of this opportunity!


